David Pestel, Pastor 270-0497
John Weber, Associate Pastor 756-2483
www.bbcmt.org; email: bethel@bbcmt.org

We Welcome You to our Services
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January 1, 2017

SUNDAY BIBLE SCHOOL for the entire family............cccueeeunenn. 9:45 am
Adult Class: "Staying On Course - 1 and 2 Thessalonians”...................... Auditorium
Morning Worship Service 11:00 am
Prelude

Welcome & Announcements

Opening Chorus Safe Am | 227
Hymn Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah 240
Pastoral Prayer

Hymn Saved By the Blood 363
Offering

*Message 'Troubled Hearts’

Communion

Closing Hymn | Know Whom I Have Believed 370

*Children ages 4 thru 6" grade will be dismissed for Children's Church.

Hearing Aid Headsets are available during each worship service.
Inquire at the Bulletin Table or ask an Usher.

V=T T T R T= ) T = . 6:00 pm
In our text this evening God instructs Thomas about the “way”. We will find that this
“way” is far more detailed than we often recognize.

Quotable: The regrets of yesterday and the fears of tomorrow are the thieves who rob
us of today.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
TODAY NEXT SUNDAY
GREETERS: Ken & Mary Lou F. Britt & Lee B.
BUDGET: General Fund (Needed Weekly) . $3,013.00
Rec’d Last Week:
General Fund $27,415.25
Give with a Glad Heart!_ Faith Promise $50.00
Building Fund $600.00
HAPPENING THIS WEEK

Wed. Mid-Week Prayer Meeting 7:00 pm
Kid's Klub 7:00 pm
Crusaders of Light 7:00 pm

FAMILY MATTERS

Coming Up -
Sun., Jan. 8: Dan & Karis Mapes will be with us
Tues., Jan. 10: Missionary Prayer Band, 12:00 noon (note the time change)
Thurs., Jan. 12: Men’s Bible Study, 9:45, in the Blue Room

Bible Memory -
This week's passage is: Psalm 119:4-6 - Thou hast commanded us to keep thy
precepts diligently. O that my ways were directed to keep thy statutes! Then shall |
not be ashamed, when | have respect unto all thy commandments.

Sharing Room -
This is a place where ‘gently used’ items are put for folks here to freely take, at no
charge. If items are not taken in a few weeks they will be taken to a thrift store. The
‘Sharing Room’ is in the old Jr. High room, located at the bottom of the stairs in the
north wing. There are also some potatoes there for your taking.

Missionary Closet Shower -

The needs for our Missionary Closet have changed over the years. The items we
have kept in the closet for our visiting missionaries to choose from are now a
thing of the past. The shower items we are now providing are note cards,
stationery, postcards, stamps, and gift cards to various local business. A small
gift bag with several of these items will be placed in the mission house for visiting
missionaries to use. Gift cards can be to local restaurants, stores, grocery stores,
activities....just be aware some cards have expiration dates on them, so be sure to
notice the expiration date before purchasing them. These items will be collected
for the next two Sundays, Jan. 8 & 15. Please place them in the basket in the
foyer. Thank you for your help!

Remember that we need not only light from the Lord to
discover our duty in particular cases, but when that has been
obtained, we need His presence to accompany us, so that we

may be enabled to rightly follow the path He bids us go.
From “Gleanings in the Godhead”, by A.W. Pink




